
Boot	Camp	Sept	7th		

Charlie	Bougopoulos,	Instructor	David	Cook,	Barb	Navelski,	Ginny	
Herrlich,	and	Ishwar	&	Rajesh	Garg	

	

	

	

	

BOCCE	NEWS			September	21st		

by	Barbara	Orlando	

On	September	7th	the	last	Boot	Camp	for	2018	was	held.		The	
turn	out	was	very	good	for	this	late	in	the	year.		Check	out	the	
club’s	website	for	more	details	and	photos.		Thank	you	to	all	the	

new	players	who	attended.		A	special	thank	you	those	who	volunteered	their	time,	Coordinator,	Barbara	Orlando,	David	&	
Evonne	Cook,	Ken	Brady,	Marion	Logie,	Tony	Orando	and	Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre	Membership.	

The	Village	Challenge	is	taking	place	tomorrow	Saturday,	September	22nd,	starting	at	9	a.m.	and	ends	at	3	p.m.		Anticipation	
has	been	building	for	this	one-day	event.		Today	at	4	p.m.	at	the	Friday	Bash	“the	DRAW”	will	take	place	which	determines	
how	the	teams	are	lined	up.		Marion	Logie	the	Tournament	Coordinator	has	everything	organized	and	expects	a	very	exciting	
day	tomorrow.			All	the	teams	have	been	practicing	and	look	forward	to	some	very	strong	and	friendly	competition.		
Whether	you	are	playing	or	just	watching	there	is	excitement	in	the	air.		Plan	on	coming	over	to	the	bocce	courts	and	spend	
the	day	cheering	on	your	favorite	Village	and	friends.		Which	Village	will	be	number	one	this	year??		Results	and	photos	can	
always	be	found	on	our	website	www.villagesbocceclub.com	and	in	a	future	edition	of	the	Villager.	

FALL	ROUND	ROBIN			Fall	Round	Robin	teams	are	different	than	the	Mixer	teams,	in	that	they	are	established	teams	that	
have	been	playing	together	for	several	seasons.		Captain	are	always	on	the	lookout	for	replacements	of	a	team	member	who	
isn’t	able	to	play	or	you	can	be	a	Captain	and	form	your	own	team.			

Spring	Mixer	teams	are	a	combination	of	new	players	and	experienced	players.		The	rosters	for	the	individual	teams	are	
selected	by	the	tournament	coordinator.		The	Mixer	tournament	is	the	most	challenging	for	the	coordinator	and	every	effort	
is	made	to	make	it	as	fair	as	possible.		Mixers	are	an	opportunity	for	new	players	to	play	with	more	experienced	players	and	
it’s	a	great	way	to	meet	new	friends.	

For	the	2019	season,	if	you	aren’t	on	an	established	team,	signup	sheets	will	be	available	before	the	start	of	each	
tournament.		Forms	are	located	in	the	cabinet	at	the	bocce	courts	and	online	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com.		If	you’re	
interested	in	becoming	a	Captain,	there	are	forms	available	for	this	also	in	the	cabinet	and	online	at	the	club’s	website.	

BOCCE	VS	PICKLE-BALL			September	9th	the	two	clubs	came	together	for	the	second	time	on	the	pickle-ball	courts.		Let’s	just	
say	the	bocce	club	held	their	own.		Both	clubs	had	a	good	time	playing	and	making	new	friends.		Thank	you	to	Bob	Iacopi	for	
organizing	these	events	for	both	clubs.	

Save	the	Dates:			

Awards	Dinner	on	Saturday,	November	3rd	at	the	Clubhouse	starting	at	5	p.m.	

Membership/Elections	on	Monday,	November	12th	at	Foothill	Center	from	1	to	3	p.m.	

Bash	is	every	Friday	from	3	to	5	p.m.	through	the	end	of	October.		Bring	your	own	drink	and	a	snack	to	share.	


